
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his 
house on the rock. (Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We trust you found the parents evening useful when talking with the teachers about how well your children 
are doing. Thank you for broadly sticking to time. 
 
I am sorry to inform you that Miss Adcock will be leaving us in November. She is delighted to have secured a 
place on the Detective Constable Training Programme with the Police. We thank her for her hard work over 
the years and wish her well for the future. We will be advertising the post on Eteach.com if you know of 
anyone who is interested. 
 
On Tuesday, Derek McDonnel representing Blytheswood Trust led an assembly explaining their shoebox 
appeal. You should have received a leaflet regarding this. Please ensure the filled boxes are returned by 11th 
November 2024 
 
On Tuesday some of Class 4 will be helping out at the Lighter Lunches again. 
 
We have another open day on 17th October from 9:30 to 3pm. We are also happy to show parents around by 
appointment. We have space throughout the school and it would be great to have some more children join us. 
 
Harvest Service in Church on 18th October 2024. We are looking forward to our service and warmly invited 
friends and family. There will a collection for the up keep of the church. If you would like to send any non-
perishable goods to give to a foodbank as part of the harvest please send them to school any time before the 
service and we will make a collection of them. 
 
Important Reminder 
We have a number of pupils and staff who have allergic reactions to certain things. Some need epipens to 
treat them should they come in contact or near their allergen. Please do not send anything into school 
containing nuts to protect all our community. 
 
PTFA 
Reminder of the Children's Great British Bake Off Competition after the harvest festival in the school hall. All 
cake entries to be brought in on the morning of Friday 18th October. 
We are desperate for volunteers for the Christmas Bazaar on Saturday 30th November 11am-2pm.  
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Gavin Beetham 



 
Provisional Dates 
17/10/24 – Open Day 9:30-3pm  
18/10/24 – Harvest 2pm 
Half term – 21-25/10/24 
28/10/24 – KS1 Conkers Trip 
30/11/24 – PTFA Bazaar 
11 &12/12/24 – Nativity 
16/12/24- KS2 Pantomime Late pick-up 
20/12/24 – Carol Service 2pm 
Christmas break – 23/12/24 to 6/01/25 
11&13/02/25 – Parents Evenings 

Half Term – 17-21/02/25 
6/03/25 – World Book Day 
11/04/25 – Easter Service 2pm 
Easter Break 14-25/04/25 
5/05/25 – Bank Holiday 
12-15/05/25 – KS2 SATS 
Half Term – 26-30/05/25 
24 &25/06/25 – KS2 Performances 
1/07/25 – Sports Day 
8/07/25 – Leavers Assembly 
9/07/25 – School closed until 26/08/25

 
 


